
AP EXAM INFORMATION
AP Exams are given in early May.
The schedule can be found HERE.
Information is being shared by AP
teachers with their 1  semester AP
students. The same information will
be shared with students taking AP
classes 2  semester in February.
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The Handouts AP students are
receiving can be found HERE. 
The Instructional Video they are
watching can be found HERE.
Questions should be directed to Mr.
Greene at egreene@wcpss.net

https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/exam-dates
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12ZoX1j4uASCsZxmOfyLFF516FEBQK3Gt/view?usp=sharing
https://www.canva.com/design/DAG0Eh9yjCc/7jGYeFmFoNruF0Zcy2HwwQ/view?utm_content=DAG0Eh9yjCc&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hb4d3d9ebd6

